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The IEP team has determined, from a review of current and existing data, that Jim no longer qualifies as a student with a disability. Jim is no longer eligible for special education. Jim will return to the general education classroom and will no longer receive special education.


Thinking Question

Is a notice required to document that Jim no longer meets the criteria for an eligibility category and is not in need of specialized instruction because the disability no longer impacts his ability to be successful in the general curriculum?
































**Disclaimer: This presentation reflects current federal and state compliance requirements included in the Arizona ESS monitoring system.   It does not include local PEA policy, procedure and practice that may exceed compliance requirements.  
 

